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8. Prince Edward 
Island 
(continued) 

9. North West 	Environmental 
Territories Protection Ordinance 

RO NWT, 1974, c.E.-3 

10. Yukon wa•■ UMW 

is obtained. jt authorizes 
the Minister to order a 
polluter to take remedial 
action and where the order is 
not obeyed, the Minister may 
take remedial action at the 
cost and expense of the 
polluter. 

Subject to federal Act or 
regulation, the Ordinance 
prohibits the discharge of 
any contaminant into the 
environment that is likely to 
impair the quality of the 
environment or adversely 
affect the health, safety or 
comfort of any person. 

The Chief Environmental 
Protection Officer is empow-
ered to issue Protection 
Orders, Stop or Control 
Orders, and Repair Orders. 
The chief Commissioner may 
issue clean-up orders. 


